
 

 

Monday 21st November 

Dear Parents 

Our Christmas Fair is just around the corner- next Friday 2nd December 

at 3.30pm. 

We have lots of fun things planned and hope that we will make it the most 

successful fair we've ever had. 

Here are some of the things we have planned: 

 Bottle, toiletries, Christmas jars and chocolate tombolas 

 Main raffle 

 Children's raffle 

 Christmas 100 Club 

 Face painting 

 Glitter tatoos 

 Refreshments 

 Children's stalls 

 Jewellery, toys, cards and Christmas goodies stalls 

 Lucky Dip 

and much more. 

To make this a successful event we really rely on your kindness and 

donations. This year we will be holding a non-uniform day on Monday 28th 

November in return for the children bringing in contributions. Anyone is 

welcome to bring in a Christmas jar- these should be Christmas themed 

decorated jars filled with something nice (sweets, chocolate etc). In 

addition to this please see below for what the different classes are 

required to bring. 

Elm Class and Beech- chocolate items for tombola 

Chestnut and Willow- toiletries for tombola 

Lime and Hazel- cakes (cakes in date to be brought in on 

Monday/homemade cakes on Thursday please) 

Ash and Oak- bottles for tombola (these can be bottles of anything- if 

you bring alcohol please hand it directly to an adult) 

Many thanks for your support 

Friends of Bartons 



 

 
   


